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From: Randy Short
To: Roman, Brandon
Subject: Open Space and parks
Date: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 10:51:16 AM

Would love it if you would be able to read this into the public comment.
This is Randy Short one of the owners of 4400 Alexander Lake Rd(Rattlesnake mtn). Just
wanted to put this out there one last time that I would love to meet about the
possibilities of the county/city/airport purchasing the property for open space and or
parks. If there is no interest that is fine and we will move on with plans to develop and
close off public access.
Thanks Randy
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